
 

 
 

 

29 July 2021 

 

2022 Year 9 Subject Selection Information Session 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 8 Students,  

 

We are approaching a special time when your Year 8 child is able to make their first decisions on some of 

the subjects they would like to study in Years 9 and 10. While much of the curriculum is mandatory each 

student will have the opportunity to select two elective courses.  

 

It is important that your child makes an informed decision and one that is right for them. To assist in this, 

we will be holding a subject information session on Thursday, 12th August at 7pm.  This session will be 

hosted by Mrs. Bragg, Secondary Curriculum Coordinator and Mr. Hamper, Deputy Principal Teaching and 

Learning. They will discuss the components and demands of each subject, the pathways that different 

subjects have in terms of HSC course and provide further information around the expectations of Year 9 

and 10 students.  

 

We strongly encourage all Year 8 students and their parents to join the session. It will be conducted 

through Teams and students will receive a Teams meeting invite prior to the session commencing.  

 

Students will not need to make a final decision on their subjects until later in the term and contact details 

of key staff that you or child may wish to speak to will be provided during the session so that you can 

raise any questions that you may have directly with them.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the session on the 12th August 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. Bruce Rixon 

Principal  



 

 
 

 


